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FDOT to Host Nov. 3 Public Meeting for Proposed Atlantic Boulevard 

at Sutton Lakes Boulevard Median Modifications 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 

hybrid public meeting Thursday, Nov. 3 to discuss permit-related median modifications 

proposed for the Atlantic Boulevard (State Road 10) and Sutton Lakes Boulevard 

intersection.  

The meeting will be held in person at the FDOT Training Facility at 2198 Edison 

Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204 and virtually. To register for the webinar and to view 

project documents please visit www.nflroads.com/VPH. Participants who are unable to 

attend virtually or in person may listen to the slide presentation by calling (562) 247-

8321 using access code 410-003-544. FDOT staff and the permit applicant will be 

available to answer questions during the open house period from 4 to 6 p.m. Interested 

parties wishing to submit comments for the record may do so during the public comment 

period beginning at 6 p.m.  

The proposed changes include modifying the traffic signal at Sutton Lakes Boulevard to 

accommodate a new permitted roadway on the north side of Atlantic Boulevard between 

Duval Acura and Land Rover.  
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October is National Pedestrian Safety Month, and all roadway users share the 
responsibility for keeping everyone safe. Pedestrians should always use designated 
crosswalks and avoid distractions like using cell phones while walking. Motorists must 
yield to pedestrians in crosswalks and watch for pedestrians at all times. Together, we 
can reach the goal of ZERO pedestrian fatalities on Florida’s roads. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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